
2016-17 Official Board Elections Provide an Opportunity for 
Many Club Rotarians to Assume a Leadership Role with the Club 
 

Posted by Ed Kolybaba on Dec 05, 2015 

  
 

                                               The highlight of the club’s Annual Meeting is the election for  

                                               the executive and officers for the next Rotary year which  

                                               always commences on July 01 and ends on June 30th.  This  

                                               year’s Annual Meeting was held on November 27th, 2015. 

  

                                               The election of the vice-president and officers followed the  

                                               call to order and opening of the AGM by current president  

                                               Bill Reynolds.   

  

Maribeth Friesen was elected as the club’s in-coming vice-president, an extremely important 

leadership position, as she will assume the position of presidency for the Rotary year 2018-

19. 

  

This year’s vice-president, Andy Griffin will fill the position of president-elect; while Pat 

McAllister, this year’s president-elect, will assume the position of president of the club for 

2016-17.  Mike Crowley will continue as treasurer for a second year; while Bob Fortier will 

begin his third term as secretary.  Bill Reynolds will continue on the executive as past-

president. 

  

 
  

The club will see some new faces on the Board as Rene Bernard will replace Linda Frandsen 

as International Service Director, Huck Parfeniuk will take on the director of the newly 
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formed Foundation Service Committee, Doreen Welsh will assume the position of Fellowship 

Committee Director, a position currently being held by Sarah Mosley, and Heidi Miller will 

take over the position of director of the Club Service Committee from Maribeth 

Friesen.  Jane Fletcher, who assumed the position of Public Relations Director just recently 

due to a vacancy in that position for the current Rotary year, will continue as the director of 

this Committee next Rotary year.  Max Mosley will continue as director of the Membership 

Committee, a committee that has had great renewal due to his leadership for the past two 

years, along with Laurel D’Andrea as Community/Vocational Service Committee Director and 

Martha Kennedy as Youth Services Committee Director. 

  

 
  

Unfortunately, the position of director for the fundraising Committee was not filled because 

of a lack of nominations for the position. 

  


